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The Membership committee is responsible for maintaining the membership database, for maintaining an electronic capacity for dues and donations, for sending the annual dues appeal in February, for assembling and printing the biannual membership directory and for outreach.  We are also responsible for generating lists of email and snail mail address information for the communications committee and for the Fund for Greensboro.  
Our major goal for 2019 was to migrate the existing Database of members to a more robust, useful, and accessible platform.    The existing database was hosted on GroupSpaces, a free platform which began to have glitches and quirks and was not being supported by its web developers.   After a search of available alternatives, a platform offered by MEMBEE was chosen.   Our existing database was migrated to the Membee platform, which was versatile, easy to edit, easy to access by members using a password protected page on our www.greensboroassociation.org website and is very well supported by the Membee organization both online and via phone.   This GA site  is in a test mode and will be launched in mid August to the membership.   
We provided lists of members for email communications multiple times during the calendar year, and sent the annual appeal for dues in February both in electronic and where warranted in paper form.   Our paper mailings are under 100 members, although a number of members who receive electronic mailings still pay by check.  
Our committee works in conjunction with the finance committee to support dues payments and donations made through Paypal.  

We did not work specifically on outreach this year.   And this was an off cycle year for the printed directory, which will be reprinted in 2020.
Respectfully submitted,   Linda Ely and Betsy Hunt
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